CHILDREN IN NEED
FRIDAY 13" NOVEMBER 2020
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Friday 13th November is Children in Need and the week beginning the
16™ November is Anti Bullying Week.

We are asking children to support both of these events by coming into
school on Friday 13th November wearing odd socks and bringing in a
donation of £1.

This is to celebrate children's uniqueness.
We will be looking at these topics during the week of 16™ November.

Many thanks for your continued support.



